Faolan de Adora09/08/2019

although the meeting won't be starting for another hour I'd like to suggest that we hold it regardless of attendance cause it's been postponed three times already... anything that needs to be voted on by officers could be done via text in their own time.



Maelgwn ap Merlin09/08/2019 Back in a bit, got washing up to do.



Ælfred se leof09/08/2019 Ælfred is doing minutes. Feast of Four Winds 2nd November in mid-realms. Steward is Gwynhyfar.



Maelgwn ap Merlin09/08/2019



Ælfred se leof09/08/2019

Advertisement has been placed in the Bay & Basin local newspaper.

Senescahl awaiting full details for Lochac Announce before formal approval.

Seneschal that is.

Cold War wrap-up.

Draft report has been posted/

Jochen not yet returned from Radburne War.

Loaner kit.

Matthias has denoted strapping.

One set of articulated knees missing.



Maelgwn ap Merlin09/08/2019

Mathias has donated leather & buckles



Ælfred se leof09/08/2019

Some pieces need work.

Monthly meet-ups.

Eurobodalla hamlet has a regular meet-up.

Maelgwn trying to get a regular meet-up in the mid-realms. Some have already been held.

Mid-realms meet-up first Saturday of every month.

September meet-up moved due to weather.

October meet-up may need re-arranging due to Maelgwyn being unavailable and Spring War.

Aelfred asks about what is happening in Wollongong.

Brian currently runs dancing.

Titus would like to do fighter training but currently does not have time/availability.

Officers positions.

Aethelfled to e-mail Titus by the end of the month.

Emlyn no longer able to fill A&S role.

Jochen has a half-year extension to his Reeve warrant so that Seneschal and Reeve will not both change at once.

Maelgwn happy to continue as Marshal but unsure when his warrant is/was to expire.

Aethelfled to talk to Astrid about A&S.

Herald can be filled by a sentient hat.

Not advisable to have two Greater Officers in the same household.

Definitely not Seneschal and Reeve in the same household but other can be done if necessary.

Aelfred would consider A&S, possibly as six-month holdover.

Need to be sure we have at least three Greater Officers at any one time.

Constable and Hospitaller also available but not as urgent.

Shire gear is at Ragnar's "temporarily".

(Back to Cold War)

Prelim report suggests that the event made a profit.

A full report is not possible until Jochen returns.

Demonstrations

Some demonstrations were held in Eurobodalla.

Illawara Outdoor & Adventure Expo 26 October. Mikael is on the committee. Looking for people to fight, put on gear, whatever.

At Berkely Sports Stadium.

Starts 9am, finished 4:30pm.



cailem09/08/2019

I know of two more demos

Next week, Harry Potter at UOW is having an event with a few thousand people interested in on Facebook, plus one from Shoalhaven Super hero's on November 23

With Harry Potter, medieval club has already declined having a stall but we nevertheless still have the field booked as soon as it's over at 2pm, because fencing happens then, but blah blah security means it would be better to have heavy there, plus knights are more HP themed



Ælfred se leof09/08/2019

Shoalhaven Superheros is a cosplay event.

Possibly we did a demo there years ago or at least a very similar event at Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre.



cailem09/08/2019

Shoalhaven Superheros, I don't reccomend, but we've still had the offer So, is anyone up for heavy fighting next Sunday? They may still allow us to use the field during the day



Ælfred se leof09/08/2019

Fencing update

Eurobodalla rapier training is starting 14 September, to be run every second and fourth Saturday.

Faolan wil take a survey of our loaner kit.

Faolon is working on making faux rapiers made of timver for training purposes. Timber.

Fibreglass rapiers cost almost as much as "real" rapiers.



cailem09/08/2019

Should we talk about having an Adora Rapier marshal? We have two to choose from



Faolan de Adora09/08/2019

Eurobodalla rapier training start and end times are 11am-2pm at Corrigan's beach reserve and playground



Ælfred se leof09/08/2019

Someone ought to be reporting to KRM on rapier activity in the Shire. It can be a Rapier Marshal but maybe could be done by the Marshal or Seneschal. Titus to check the precise requirements.

Next meeting

Faolon looking to make a bulk order of rattan.

Titus looking to handover relatively soon.

Aelfred to post minutes.

Titus is away every weekend until mid-October.

Next meeting 7:30pm Monday 14 October.

Thanks all for attending. See you next meeting.

Meeting closed.